
PAC MEETING SUMMARY 

May 2, 2013 

8:30 – 10:00 AM 

Guests:  Mr. Brian Ayers (Principal) 

PAC Board present: Tara Harrison, Rachel Bos, Dawn Tarabochia and Jannet Borrmann 

Members present:  Judy Blackmore, Dana Perrsons, Andrea Rosenzweig, Reni Kessinger, Mindy Harlin, 
Michelle Moran Bailey, Tara Harrison, Rachel Bos, Dawn Tarabochia and Jannet Borrmann. 

 

• Rachel Bos opened the meeting and asked Principal Ayers for an update on Health Fair and Fun 
Run. Date has been moved to June 6th as not to coincide with too many other activities including 
the cancer awareness/fundraiser. The Cancer Drive has brought in over $20,000 over the last 8 
years!! Assembly will be on May 17th for that. Team leaders are okay with the June 6th change 
and they’re discussing what kind of schedule to use for the day, Early Release or Assembly 
Schedule. Bike Rodeo and BBQ will take place after school. Andrea Rosenzweig suggested that 
in Hawthorne Elementary ‘pulls’ every grade for about an hour so discussion turned to doing it 
during each grade’s HE class instead. Flat fee pledges were preferred over a ‘per lap’ 
contribution as school is almost out on the 6th and it would be hard to ‘collect’ at such a late date. 
Health Fair could be visited during  PACE/Bike Rodeo maybe? Community partners to be 
involved can be Katie Larkin (Wellness Programs, healthy snacks and recipes) and climbing wall 
from the National Guard and a Cross Fir Trainer who’s friends with Rachel Bos. Leo Club will 
run the Bike Rodeo and the BBQ is free to kids. Bike Rodeo is more about safety, local trails etc. 
Michelle Bailey from Bozeman Deaconess suggested they have a mobile bus service that 
provides free blood work, mammograms etc. Maybe it can be ‘parked’ there that day to advertise 
itself. Brian Ayers will discuss with Marilyn King to have this more known throughout the 
District. Chad Berg who oversees all the counselors in the District would probably love to know 
about that resource.  

• Teacher Appreciation Week will be kicked off next Monday with a Cinco de Mayo lunch for all 
teachers. Response has been great and most food items requested have been provided. Andrea 
Rosenzweig signed up additionally for tortillas and napkins. Jannet Borrmann took on plates and 
forks. There will be an REI basket courtesy of Jannet Borrmann, a Housecleaning basket 
courtesy of Molly Koesl, a Coffee, a Movie and an Entertainment Basket and maybe Wine and 
Chocolate? Kids will pull tickets during announcements and each day a basket will be raffled of 
to the staff. It was suggested to start using “Sign Up Genius” in the future for these types of 
events.  

• EPI updates are as follows: deadline to order your school supplies online is extended until May 
31st and we will continue to push advertising for it. Ideally we’ll need $2000 sold in order to get 
the pricing we’ve agreed although since this is year 1, $1,000 might be okay. Millions Ways 
Club can maybe make posters? Numbers sold so far are: 13 6th grade, 5 7th grade and 8 8th 
grade packets sold.  

 

 



• Many ongoing MAY events that we’ll publish on Facebook including Cancer Drive 
• 8th grade panoramic picture were taken on Tuesday, April 23.  
• 8th grade only dance - May 17th - 3:45-5:45 
• 5th grade visitation - May 31 - 5th graders from area schools come to CJMS during the day. 
• Early Release May 23rd 
• Memorial Day Break May 24-May 27 

 

If anyone would like to VOLUNTEER or DONATE, please contact Rachel Bos at 570-1384  
or rachel.bos5@yahoo.com and we will get you set up! Thank you for supporting CJMS 

 


